
 

JOIN US AT ROYAL BAY ON             
APR. 27TH FROM 7 – 9 PM 
BC’S REDESIGNED CURRICULUM 

Curriculum 101 designed for parents 

We asked you to share your thoughts on the redesigned 

curriculum.  We asked if you would be interested in participating in 

a dialogue to help better understand how our district plans to 

implement the redesigned curriculum; to share possible 

challenges; and to share creative solutions and ideas.   

SD 62's Curriculum & Learning Team has planned an interactive 

session addressing the questions and topics our parent survey 

brought forward.  In addition, they will highlight the big ideas of 

the redesigned curriculum.  They will share what teachers are doing 

and have been doing in these areas. 

 

 

 

BC’S REDESIGNED 

CURRICULUM 

 

EDUCATORS SAID:  
BE FLEXIBLE TO BETTER ENABLE 

TEACHERS TO INNOVATE · FOCUS 

ON HIGHER-ORDER LEARNING · 

ADDRESS CORE COMPETENCIES  

· INTEGRATE ABORIGINAL 

WORLD VIEWS & KNOWLEDGE · 

REPECT THE UNIQUE NATURE OF 

DISCIPLINES WHILE 

SUPPORTING CROSS-

CURRICULAR LEARNING 

 

PARENTS ARE ASKING: 
WHY IS IT CHANGING? WHAT 

ARE THE CHANGES? HOW DOES 

THIS IMPACT MY CHILD AND 

THOSE WITH DIFFERENT 

LEARNING NEEDS? WHAT ARE 

THE BENEFITS? HOW WILL 

ACHIEVEMENT BE REPORTED?  

WILL THERE STILL BE LETTER 

GRADES?  WILL THERE BE FINAL 

EXAMS & PROVINCIAL EXAMS? 

 

 

 

RSVP REQUIRED  

(FREE child minding) 
Click to RSVP OR go to 
https://www.eventbrite.ca/
e/curriculum-night-tickets-

22676956387 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/curriculum-night-tickets-22676956387

